
Seneca Valley Jr. Football and Cheer Association 

Minutes of October 5, 2020 Board Meeting 

8:30 PM Graham Park 

 

Attendance:  C. Minton – President  

A. Feri – Vice President 

D. Bacher - Treasurer 

J. Burglund – Secretary 

 

Board Members -L. Tarkovsky, B. Sutherland, J. Burgh, K. Deaton, M. 

Loebig, J. Alwine, B. Och, S. Henrie, 

 

Appointments: L. Johnson 

  Absent: S. Burgh 

 

Minutes: 

Meeting began at 8:30 PM 

 

Board Vacancies for 2021: 

 The Board discussed the current slate of nominees for the 2021 SVJFAC Board.  

The current nominees are as follows: 

 

President – Chris Minton 

Vice President – Armando Ferri 

Treasurer – Kristina Deaton 

Recording Secretary – John Burglund 

Communications – Adam Rathfon 

Football Coordinator – Justin Burgh 

Cheer Coordinator - Lindsay Tarkovsky 

Auxiliary – Shelly Henrie 

Facilities – Bill Sutherland and Matt Herrick 

Concessions – VACANT 

Security – Bill Och 

 

Appointed Position nominations: 

Equipment – Mike Loebig 

Assistant Football Coord – Nate Sanes 

Assistant Cheer Coord – Kristin W. 



Capital Improvement – VACANT 

Concession Co-Chair - VACANT 

Nominations are open and a message will be sent to the association mailing list. 

 

League Update: 

• Playoffs will be held the weekends of October 24 and 31. 

• November 2 – Catholic Championship 

• November 8 – Superbowl between Catholic and Public Champs (9U and 11U 

Only) 

• There will be no Superbowl between the Catholic and Public Champs at 12U.  

12U Public Championship will be October 31. 

 

Fundraising: 

 L. Johnson indicated that concession sales were down from last year and 

estimated there will be approximately a $3,000 profit from those sales.  

 

General: 

The Board agreed that teams could have their own end of season parties as they see fit.  

There will be no Banquet due to COVID19 restrictions.  However, due to low fundraising 

amounts this year, there will be no assistance from the association for team parties.    

 

Next General Meeting will be Monday, October 19, 2020. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM 

 

Submitted by 

John Burglund 

SVJFAC Recording Secretary 


